
 

Decision Notification 

Title:  Confidential Yes   No  
Standing Committee Recommendation 

To support Football West, governments and FFA in relation to Covid-19. 

Decision Noted   Approved  Not Approved  

Reasons for Decision 

On 17 March, FFA issued a statement affirming all football competitions across Australia are 
suspended until 14 April 2020 for the health and safety of the Australian football community. The 
situation will be reviewed constantly during the period of the suspension with updates provided to 
clubs on a regular basis. 

Further Action Required? Yes   No 

If yes, provide details FFA and the Member Federations, including Football West, 
will keep stakeholders updated regarding the COVID-19 
situation. 

Authorised By 

James Curtis, Chief Executive Officer 19 March 2020 

 


